
Companions and Sir Knights,

I would like to personally thank all of those who attended the practice in 
Huntington on September 9th.   I thought it was very productive and it was 
worthwhile for all who were in attendance.  We will be having two more practices 
one on October, 21 at Fort Wayne after the York Rite meeting and another one on 
November 11 at Huntington after their York Rite meeting.

The inspection will be at Huntington with the Reception of the Grand Commander
at 11am on Saturday, November 14, 1990.  There will be a meal at noon and the 
Instructional at 1pm.

As we continue on into the fall of the year, please be mindful of promoting York 
Rite membership.  In order to keep the order viable it takes members and we 
need to keep that seed planted and ask our other Masonic brother to join us as 
York Rite members.  

I hope to see all of you at our upcoming events.

Fraternally,

John A. Coleman  Eminent Commander


